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If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Dear Mark,

 

As you know, the Shoshone National Forest holds some of the most wild, vast, and scenic public lands in the

world. Because it borders the world's national park, it provides important habitat for our nation's treasured wildlife

and is a place where human and plant communities can thrive. It's important for me to protect the ecological

integrity of our nation's public lands, which is why I'm submitting these comments to you for consideration as you

finalize your Travel Management Plan.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments during this process. It's important to me that America's first

national forest can balance the needs of a wide variety of uses, but especially for the animal, plants, and water

that cannot speak for themselves.

 

Regards,

 

Bobbie Flowers


